


Dear Governor Haley, November 12, 2015

My name is Hayden Garrison Layeand I am a fifth grade student
at Walhalla Elementary School. I am concerned about the safety of
students that ride school buses. I feel that seatbelts should be required
on all buses. Thank you for taking the time to read my letter.

Your friend,

Hayden Garrison Laye


